
SAVE THE DATE

We are initiating our outreach for student participation at our annual 
LULAC Youth Leadership Conference at San Joaquin Delta College, 
located at 5151 Paci�c Avenue, Stockton CA 95207, and scheduled for   
Friday, November 15, 2019. Students will have access to a variety of 
workshops, resources and services, as well as great keynote speakers and 
role models. The Conference outreach packet will be released in September.

For information or if you wish to be on the mailing list, please contact       
John Solis or Gloria Gamez at 209-468-3524 or ggamez@sjcworknet.org.

 We thank you and look forward to your continuing support.

Attention Parents, Educators, and County Partners!

Friday, November 15, 2019


